WOKINGHAM COPY.

18th July 1942,

I beg to acknowledge the recelpt of your letter
of the 16th insteant, regarding the proposed extension of the
watertight bulkheads in the case of your Steamer "BARRWHIN",
and may say thst this case is recelving attention in the
Chief Ship's Surveyors Department which is now stationed
at Glasgow.

A further communication on
shortly be addressed to you.
1
Yours




